
From: Emily Bremer
To: Scott Cooper
Subject: RE: Blog Post
Date: Friday, March 21, 2014 11:37:00 AM

I know, it’s incredible! 
 
Let’s have lunch.  Next week?  I can do any day except for Monday or Friday.
 
Cheers,
Emily
 

From: Scott Cooper [mailto:SCooper@ansi.org] 
Sent: Monday, March 17, 2014 10:52 AM
To: Emily Bremer
Subject: RE: Blog Post
 
Wow!  “ASME is providing free read-only access to Section XII of the Boiler and Pressure
Vessel Code”
 
Wasn’t sure I would ever read THAT statement…  Thanks for sharing.
 
I have been in Bulgarian mountains  the last 10 days.  Great trip but bad to non-existent
communications.
 
I would love to hear about Brussels.  Time for lunch?
 
Scott
From: Emily Bremer [mailto:ebremer@acus.gov] 
Sent: Friday, March 14, 2014 5:56 PM
To: Scott Cooper
Subject: Blog Post
 
Scott,
 
This might interest you:  http://acus.gov/newsroom/administrative-fix-blog/continued-
implementation-recommendation-2011-5-incorporation
 
Also, I am so sorry, because I know I owe you emails!  I got positively buried in February
(partially by a truly fascinating trip to Brussels with other US regulators to learn about the
EU) and have yet to dig my way out.  I promise you will be hearing from again on Monday. 
In the meantime, have a great weekend!
 
Best,
 
Emily S. Bremer  |  Attorney Advisor
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